


Tax Warrants:

All Tax Warrants may still be paid. Please call ahead and speak to Jodi Miller at (574) 224-5621. She will
provide you the information that you need. We accept money orders or cashiers check and may be
mailed to the Sheriff Office. We will in turn send you a receipt. You may also go on line to the Indiana
Department of Revenue ‘0 take advantage of online services or call the
Department of Revenue customer service line at (317) 232-2240.

Inmate visitation and deposits:
All inmate visitation is suspended until further notice. Visits may still continue via phone as in the past.
The jail lobby kiosk will remain open for deposits on an inmate’s phone account or inmate trust account.

Arrestees & Court:

The Fulton County Courts and Jail will be fully exercising video arraignment procedures as necessary.
While court proceedings require the presence of the defendant, via video, public access to the
courtrooms have been suspended at the Courts discretion at this time.

Also, the Fulton County Commissioners have restricted access to many offices for those who need to
conduct business with the county. Individuals will be allowed to do so on a case by base basis by making
an appointment with the respective county office, who will determine if it warrants personal interaction.
Notices will be posted on building doors with phone numbers to call to reach someone inside to discuss
their business needs.

The Fulton County Sheriff’s Office is committed to maintain a healthy and safe environment for the
public, our staff and individuals under our care and custody. Our priority is the safety, security and
health of everyone in Fulton County. We are working closely with the Health Department,
Commissioners, Emergency Management, 911, Woodlawn Hospital, City of Rochester and other all
other law enforcement agencies and first responders.

In addition, we have been in contact with the Department of Corrections, regarding the care of inmates
and have established a protocol for all arrested to assure that they would not potentially infect our jail
population. | would like to thank Judge Lee, Judge Heller, Prosecutor Marrs and Probation Chief Holland
for working with Law Enforcement to assure the Criminal Justice System remains intact during these
times.

Stay safe.
Christopher D. Sailors

Sheriff
Fulton County Sheriff’s Office



